

# Year 3 / 4 Class Newsletter

## Term 3

Dear Parents,

☆ ☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\simeq}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$ 

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$ 

☆

☆

☆

Welcome back! I hope you all had an exciting but relaxing Christmas and are ready for the busy term ahead.

This term our new topic is "Strange New Worlds". This topic will be about different imaginary and real worlds. In English, we will start by looking at the Circus before focusing on to the magical world of Leon and the Place between. In Maths, we will start with multiplication and division before moving on to fractions later on in the term. Meanwhile in Geography and History we will be studying the Roman invasion into Britain, looking at how they influenced the world we live in today. I have also attached a Topic Web that explains the other exciting thigs we will be learning about this term.

#### Coats and Wellies

Just a gentle reminder that January is usually a wet and cold month. We want to be outside as much as possible therefore all children must have a coat and all children must have wellies at break and lunch times to be able to access the field during all weathers.

#### P.E

Please remember that P.E kits must be in all week. This Term P.E will be on a Monday afternoon and on a Thursday afternoon (Future Stars Coaches).

### Home Learning

Your child will be sent home with a letter explaining their home learning based around our topic. Once more they are required to complete at least two tasks by the end of the term; in the final week of term we will be sharing what everyone has done. So don't forget!

Please don't hesitate to make an appointment to see me if you have any issues you would like to discuss.

Best wishes,

Mr Manning and the Year 3/4 Team